
Medway Historical Commission 
Special Meeting AGENDA 

21 High Street, Medway, MA 
Friday, December 14, 2018, 3:15 p.m. 

 

Medway Development LLC, Patrick Larkin and Michael Larkin have submitted an application to 

demolish a building 75 or more years old, the premises at 21 High Street. 

 

They have invited Historical Commission members to visit and walk the property. 

 

This house was built some time between 1830 and 1852 and became known as the Philip 

Sparrow House.  Some people in Medway may remember it as the “Cider Mill” since one of the 

outbuildings was used to make apple cider.  The owners will try to incorporate the house into 

their plans for the property; the barn and outbuildings will be demolished. 

 

As usual, this is an open meeting. 

 

Jeanne Johnson, 

Chairman, Historical Commission 

j22johnson2001@yahoo.com 

 


